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April 16, 2017 
 
Marta Knight 
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Assistant Governor 
Grants Subcommittee Chair 
2247 San Diego Avenue 
Suite 236 
San Diego, CA  92110 
 
   Re:  DDF Grant Project P-1413 
 
Dear Marta, 
 
     Under the above-referenced DDF grant, we received a total of $2250.  This was distributed by 
the District as follows:  $750 to the Del Mar-Solana Beach Rotary Club (DMSB); $750 to the La 
Jolla Golden Triangle Rotary Club (LJGT); and $750 to the San Diego Downtown Breakfast 
Rotary Club (SDDB).   
 
     As chair of the District 5340 Model UN Program, I received $750 in DDF funds from DMSB, 
$750 in DDF funds from LJGT and $750 in DDF funds from SDDB.  I applied DMSB’s $750 to 
pay for the registration fee for the Honduras team to participate in our Rotary Model UN 
Conference this past weekend.  I applied LJGT’s $750 to pay for the registration fee for the Peru 
team to participate in our Rotary Model UN Conference this past weekend.  I applied SDDB’s 
$750 to pay for the registration fee for one of our Mexican teams to participate in our Rotary 
Model UN Conference this past weekend. 
 
     To comply with the DDF grant requirements to match the DDF funds of $2250, DMSB, 
LJGT and SDDB each sponsored at least one (1) local high school team and additionally paid the 
$750 registration fee for those local teams to participate in our Rotary Model UN Conference 
this year.  I confirm that as Chair of the District 5340 Model UN Program, I received at least 
$750 from DMSB to sponsor 1 team from Canyon Crest Academy, at least $750 from LJGT to 
sponsor 1 team from the Preuss School, and at least $750 from SDDB to sponsor 1 team from 
King Chavez High School, for a total of $2250.  In fact, I received more than $2250 from these 3 
Rotary Clubs as each of our Rotary Clubs sponsored more than one (1) local MUN team and 



paid more than $750 in MUN registration fees this year, far exceeding the DDF grant matching 
funds requirement.  Please see the letters from each of our Rotary Clubs that are posted to the 
District Matching Grants site in conjunction with the Final Report that confirm these facts. 
 
     I hope this suffices to confirm the amounts received from each Rotary Club and that all 3 
DDF grantee Rotary Clubs complied with the DDF grant requirements.  If you have any further 
questions, please feel free to call me.  Thank you very much. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
Kevin A. Cahill 
Chair 
District 5340 Rotary Model UN Program 
 


